
 

From the Desk of  
Oelwein Utility Superintendent Victor Kane 

Memo 

To: Honorable Mayor & City Council,  

From: Utility Superintendent Victor Kane                               CC: City Administrator Dylan Mulfinger 

Reference:  Paint Striping - 2021                              Date: 04/21/21 
 
Greetings, 
It is once again time for paint striping of roads, crosswalks, downtown parking, parking lots, stenciling 
and the Dog Park.  We are adding in the east parking lot, by the 1st Baptist Church, this year. As we 
have removed the damaged old parking meter poles and repaired the parking lot in those areas.      
 
The City has worked with A-Line Striping who, for years, has done a satisfactory job. They have 
provided individual estimates for each item.  Besides some small modifications and the addition of the 
east lot most estimates are the same as in 2019/2020.  Their estimated total of all is $10,208.44.  I am 
recommending the council approve A-Line Stripping complete this work.  
  
Thank you for your time.  
Victor Kane 
 


